
DO PASS  - HB 1406

Dear Members of the House Human Services CommiƩee,

Please render a DO PASS on House Bill 1406.

Agencies promoƟng, markeƟng, or mandaƟng a medical product must also be accountable for adverse 
consequences.

Thank you for considering this criƟcal bill, and for your service to North Dakota. 

Sincerely,

Rebekah Oliver

District 11


